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SOUTH DAKOTA COMPUTER AND INTERNET USE ON FARMS 

 

SIOUX FALLS, S.D. August 17, 2023 - According to the USDA's National Agricultural 

Statistics Service, 82% of South Dakota farms had access to computers in 2023. This compares 

to the national average of 69%. In South Dakota, 93% of farms in South Dakota had internet 

access, up 3% from the last time this data was collected in 2021. 

 

Access the National publication for this release at: 

https://usda.library.cornell.edu/concern/publications/h128nd689 

 

Find agricultural statistics for your county, State, and the Nation at www.nass.usda.gov. 
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